
Philip Alexander Board Challenge 

Message from the PSA 
 

Greetings dear St Mary’s pupils, parents and carers, 

 

Our lovely Summer Fair is coming on the 1st of July. It is always such a wonderful 

community event, where we all can have lots of fun. This year, we have a challenge 

from our great sponsor, Philip Alexander Estate Agents. They will donate a generous 

amount to the school for each board promoting the Summer Fair event. To support 

this, you would agree to have a board installed outside your home. You can register 

your interest by going to the following website:  
 

https://bookwhen.com/stmarysn8 

 

Please note: 

- Philip Alexander will take care of installing it with no damage to your property 

and take it down after the event has passed 

- You should be contacted before the installation date to agree time and 

location for the board 

- The boards will be up for around 4 weeks before the event and removed 

approximately 2 weeks after 

- We require you to consent to give your location address, phone number and 

email address so you can be contacted with the installation details at a time 

convenient time for you.  
 

 

 

https://bookwhen.com/stmarysn8

